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This workshop is funded by CDC and is free to attend. 

Space is limited so please get your application in 

quickly.  

To register for the workshop, please fill out the application 

form and submit to Christl Tate at: ctate@neha.org. 

For more information regarding the course, please contact 

Christl Tate at: ctate@neha.org or (303) 756-9090 x305. 

If you need overnight accommodations, a room block has 

been set aside at:  

Hilton Garden Inn 

600 S. Colorado Blvd. 

Denver, CO 80246 

 
     

 
 

The workshop features presentations from top 

entomologists and IPM experts in the U.S. and includes 

interactive group activities and discussion on a variety 

of important topics including: 

 Integrated pest management (IPM) 

 Vector-borne diseases of public health importance 

 Rodent management 

 Bed bug biology, control and interactive inspection 

 Mosquito management 

 Tick management 

 Pests in the Housing Environment 

 Pests in the Food Environment and Interactive Inspection 
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